Statement of the DPRK Delegation
On the 3rd cycle UPR of Ecuador 
(27th session of the UPR Working Group, 01 May 2017)

Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Ecuador and appreciates for its presentation of informative third national report under UPR. 

We note with appreciation that Ecuador has made significant progresses for the promotion and protection of human rights since its 2nd UPR in 2012 including through undertaking positive polices and programs for vulnerable people, taking a number of legislative measures and strengthening national human rights institutions. 
We also note that Ecuador has faithfully implemented many of the recommendations presented by a number of UN agencies including the human rights treaty bodies. 
We wish the government of Ecuador all the best and success in its future endeavor for the promotion of human rights and wellbeing of the Ecuadorian people and recommend:  

1) to make further efforts for the protection of rights of persons with disabilities and share good experiences in this regard, 

2) to continue to reduce the gap between urban and rural areas in the filed of education.  
Thank you.

